
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
TO:  Beth Dobkin, Provost 
 
FROM:  Tomas Gomez-Arias, Chair  
    Academic Senate  
 
DATE:   October 21, 2011  
 
RE:      Senate Action S-11/12-6CA  
  Permanent Status of Math 114 
  Mathematical Modeling 
 

 
 
At the October 20, 2011 meeting of the Academic Senate, the attached Proposal for Permanent 
Status of Math 114, Mathematical Modeling was approved on the Consent Agenda.  The issue 
was unanimously approved by the Undergraduate Educational Policies Committee at its October 
10, 2011 meeting, and forwarded to the Senate’s Consent Agenda.  This action was assigned 
Senate Action # S-11/12-6CA.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
Attachment 
 
    
cc:    Br. Ronald Gallagher, President 
         Vice Provost Richard Carp 
         Dean Roy Wensley 
 
 
 


